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Eurotunnel gets duty free sales back on its French Terminal 

 

 

Eurotunnel is pleased that the French government has agreed to authorize the return of duty-

free sales on its French terminal. A quality process, led by the authorities, has restored a 

balanced and fair competition between the cross-Channel carriers. With the anticipated 

progressive return of passenger travel, duty free opens the way to higher traffic levels that will 

support the local economy. 

 

Yann Leriche, Chief executive officer of Getlink, stated: “I want to thank the French 

government for re-instating the balance of treatment that will enable fair competition between 

cross-Channel carriers. As our employees, local stakeholders and elected representatives 

know, understanding the issue, duty-free will be beneficial for our jobs and for the whole 

region.” 


